
MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD
Thank you very much for attending our 
Christmas productions last week and for all 
the lovely comments and messages about 
the children’s performances. Many thanks 
go to our team of staff who have worked so 
hard from beginning to end. We would also 
like to thank you all very much for your 
generous donations, which will go to Diabetic 
UK. The real stars of the show were the 
children who provided us with such a lovely 
start to the Christmas season.
May I take this opportunity to say a big 
thank you to all the helpers in the School 
and Nursery.

NAMING CLOTHING
Please check your child’s clothing and ensure 
it is clearly marked with their name, 
particularly coats, sweaters, cardigans and 
PE kit.
LET’S HAVE A NIT FREE START TO 
2016! 
Head lice are small, six-legged wingless 
insects. They are difficult to detect in dry 
hair even when the head is closely 
inspected. Head lice are not fussy about 
hair length or condition. Clean hair is 
therefore no protection, although regular 
hair washing and combing sessions offer a 
good opportunity to detect head lice and 
arrange treatment if discovered. 
1. Wash the hair using ordinary shampoo and 
conditioner. 

2. Using a fine tooth comb draw down from 
the roots to the ends of the hair. Check the 

comb for lice after each stroke as you work 
through the hair section by section. 

3. Rinse out the conditioner 
and continue with the combing 
method on wet hair. 
This should be undertaken on 
a regular basis, at all hair 
washing sessions and 
remember to check all family members at 
the same time. 
If you are at all worried about head lice or 
feel you need more advice on how to cope 
then you should consult your School Nurse 
Team, Health Visitor or G.P. 
If you would like any further information 
please visit this website from the NHS -
https://www.nittygritty.co.uk/site/
download.asp
FATHER CHRISTMAS
Thank you Father Christmas for delivering 
the children’s presents at our Christmas 
parties.
INSET DAY 
Please remember that our last day of term 
will be Friday 18th December 2015. All 
pupils are to return to school on Tuesday 
5th January 2016. Monday 4th January will 
be a Staff Training day and school will be 
closed to pupils.
DAY CARE
Just to remind you that the Nursery will be 
open on the 4th January for day care.
CHRISTMAS FAIR
As a result of your hard work and support 
we raised a fantastic amount of ………. 

A very special thank you to the FOSPINS 
team for their time and organisation 
before, during and after the fair.
Jacqueline Bradford
Head Teacher

£648.00
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